Mushroom forays in Lake Tahoe
Basin

Tahoe Institute for Natural Science is planning a weekend
around mushrooms in September.

The last weekend of September, TINS will sponsor excursions
into the woods to search for these organisms. People will
learn about their ecology and identification. Expert
mycologists from Tahoe, Reno, and coastal California will be
on hand.

Email Will at will@tinsweb.org to join the Sept. 27-28 forays.
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